
The PAC fundraises to enhance our children’s educational experience and build a vibrant,
connected school community. Funds raised by the PAC support a wide range of activities
and resources that go beyond what standard school budgets provide. From important
resources such as classroom supplies, technology upgrades, and field trips, these efforts
make a real impact. Fundraising also allows us to support special projects and teacher
requests that directly benefit our students, creating a richer, more engaging environment
for learning and growth. Every dollar raised goes back into making Millstream the best
place it can be for our kids!

Have a good idea for a fundraiser? Reach out to millstreampac@gmail.com.

Message from the PAC

PAC newsletter
Bringing You the Latest Buzz!

Save the Dates
PAC Meeting: The next meeting is
November 19. Join us for a special
presentation from Ildi Kovacs on a
walking school bus initiative.

Hot Lunch: Next hot lunch is November
15. We will be reaching out soon for
volunteers for distribution.

Popcorn: Next popcorn day is November
29. 

Fundraisers
Winter Market Dec 7th: Mark your
calendars and spread the word.  
Bottle Drive Nov 16: We need your
empties and volunteers. Please sign up
for a shift if you are available:
Volunteer Now.
Created By Kids: Orders must be
placed by Nov 13th. https://
www.createdbykids.ca
Peninsula Co-op: Member #13999
Cobs Bread (Millstream Village)

Important Information

The PAC is still looking to fill a few important roles, and we need your help! We’re
currently seeking a Secretary, Fundraising Coordinator, and Volunteer Coordinator. Our
small but dedicated team can’t do it all alone—we need more hands on deck to make
this year a success! If you’re eager to get involved, contribute to our school community,
and join a fun, welcoming team, please reach out. We’d love to have you onboard!
Stay connected—join our facebook page today! 

PAC Vacancies

 Hello Millstream Families!
Welcome to November! With fall in full swing, the PAC is gearing up for a busy month of
activities and planning.  We’re excited to keep the momentum going as we roll out more
fun opportunities for our school community.
As always, our newsletter is here to keep you informed and connected, so read on to see
what's coming up and how you can get involved!

https://volunteersignup.org/XMCRF
https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081

